
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Valued Guests, 

 

 

We would like to inform you that the resort will be conducting preventive 

maintenance on our pool slider during the following period: 

 

Date: August 15 – 30, 2025 

Maintenance work will be carried out daily from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM. 

 

Please note that only the slider will be temporarily closed. The pool will 

remain open as usual for your enjoyment. 

 

This maintenance is part of our ongoing commitment to ensure the safety 

and comfort of all guests. 

Rest assured, we will take all necessary steps to keep your stay 

comfortable and free from disruption. 

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank 

you for your understanding. 

 

 

 

Warm regards, 

Hotel Management 


